
 
Looking at Learning ~ 

Making Gruel!  

Children in Years 4, 5 & 6 have been learning about the Victorians. This week they com-
pared life for the rich with life for the working class. They followed a recipe and made gruel. 
Some of the children even tasted it!  



 
Looking at Learning ~ 

Forest Schools 

Children in Years Reception and 1 have been taking part in 
Forest Schools. This takes place in our special Forest Schools 
area on the field.  


